
To whom it may concern 

 

I have been working in the Lincoln county juvenile detention center where our meals come from the 

county jail and have witnessed firsthand the need for better food options in the public sector. Plant 

based options provide an extremely good choice not only for the health of individuals but also for the 

environment. 

 

I strongly support HB3342-A and would hope that special interests do not influence what is clearly, a 

good piece of legislation. 

 

Sincerely 

Gavin Curtis 

 


